
Ross Knipe  
20 Bristol Avenue  
Brampton, Ontario  
L6X 2B3 
 

SUBJECT: 4 BRISTOL AVENUE, APPLICATION #A2023-0222 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I live at 20 Bristol Avenue and I have a big concern of this request to widen the driveway to 8.6 
Meters or 11.6 Meters as outlined on the post. 
 
Our street is very busy as there is many schools in the area and there is many kids walking and 
at school starting and pick up there is many cars on the rad already in which is already unsafe.  
 
Our neighborhood is a residential area and I cannot see why they need such wide driveways. 
We would be turning the front of the house into parking lit and not a driveway. 
 
There is concerns already that our sewers cannot keep up with the runoff and by removing 
more natural lawn to absorb come of this we will be making this worse.  
 
The standard width of a doubled is between 20 – 24 feet. They have already cut the driveway 
themselves as I do not believe there was a permit to 22 feet, 1 inch. This is already too wide.  
 
I have attached pictures of the driveway measurements below.  
 
Please read and show this at the meeting  
 
Regards  
 
Ross Knipe  
 



 



 



 



 


